



July 2025

Daniel Greene **WNY Plumbing** 4425 Walden Avenue Lancaster, NY 14086

Dear Daniel,

On behalf of Kaleida Health and Millard Fillmore Suburban Hospital, thank you for your generous support of Marrano Homes' Raising the Roof campaign.

Thanks to your partnership, Raising the Roof raised an incredible \$100,000 this year in support of the Mother Baby Unit at Millard Fillmore Suburban Hospital. Your gift is helping to improve the birthing experience for thousands of families across Western New York—supporting a welcoming, state-of-the-art environment where moms and babies receive exceptional care.

Each year, more than 2,700 babies are born at MFSH. Your generosity helps us invest in advanced technology, attract and retain top medical talent, and create comfortable spaces that support both healing and bonding. Together, we're not just enhancing our facilities—we're building brighter beginnings for families throughout our community.

If you're interested in seeing the impact of your gift firsthand, I'd be happy to arrange a tour of Millard Fillmore Suburban Hospital. And if you'd like to learn more about the Foundations of Kaleida Health and the work we do across the region, please feel free to reach out to me directly.

You can contact me at 716-213-3593 or dmbyrnes@kaleidahealth.org.

For you, your friends and your loved ones, thank you for supporting excellence in health care.

marle You!

With gratitude,

Danielle Byrnes

Manager, Major Gifts

Foundations of Kaleida Health